
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
The International Supply Chain Protection Organization – ISCPO 
LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE – www.iscpo.org 

 

 
 
Dallas, TX (August 5th, 2013) — The International Supply Chain Protection Organization 
(ISCPO) is pleased to announce the launch of its fully-featured website, www.iscpo.org.  
ISCPO promotes a global, collaborative effort of networking for Security and Loss Prevention 
professionals working in the global supply chain.  Additionally, regardless of the business 
segment, everyone uses the global supply chain. The ISCPO has three primary objectives:  

1. Networking – Across global lines of both private and public sectors.  
2. Partnership – Create the avenue by which private and public relationships can 

move into successful business relationships.  
3. Training – Provide adequate, professional and timely training (via multiple 

venues) that is industry specific and relevant  

The group is organized across the following sectors: 

o Manufacturing  
o Retail/Wholesale  
o Logistics  
o Distribution  
o Law Enforcement  
o Risk Management/Legal  

ISCPO currently has 390 members from 17 different countries that represent numerous business 
and law enforcement entities.  The website features links to our Facebook, LinkedIn and Twitter 
accounts, partnership links, an industry blog, recent news, and upcoming industry events. 
 
Media Contact: ISCPO Information Request   
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